
From: Colvin, Michael
Sent: 9/28/2012 3:59:35 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: AB 32 Fees Admin Case

Excellent - thanks for getting back to me!

Michael

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 3:59 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Subject: RE: AB 32 Fees Admin Case

Hi Michael,

PG&E supports the schedule that you outlined below.

Have a great weekend!

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Colvin, Michael fmailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 2:15 PM
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: AB 32 Fees Admin Case
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Hi Meredith

As you are aware, we issued a PD/APD in the AB 32 Admin fees case last week. Apparently, 
there was a problem with the service, and two of the parties (not PG&E) did not get it. To 
remedy, we are re-serving today. I’d like to keep the same mailing date, so what I’d like to 
propose is to slip the comment period (to give everyone the almost full 20 days) to 10/15 and 
then shorten reply comments to 10/18; if you think this will work, then I’ll have the ALJ email 
out the dates next week. If there is an objection, then we’ll just give everyone full time and 
delay consideration until the next meeting.

Let me know if you anticipate any concerns from PG&E.

Thanks!

Michael

Michael Colvin

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 355-5484

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov
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